
From: Vlach Joe - ADMIN on behalf of Vlach Joe - ADMIN <JoeV@cksd.wednet.edu>
To: Coleman Kathryn - SPSR
Subject: Re: Copy of your district policy
Date: Wednesday, November 6, 2013 9:33:49 PM

I believe we do. I can search for it in the near future. I would refer you to Cheryl for a
quicker answer.

Thank you, Joe Vlach

-----Original message-----

From: "Coleman, Kathryn - SPSR" <KatieC@cksd.wednet.edu>
To: "Vlach, Joe - ADMIN" <JoeV@cksd.wednet.edu>
Sent: Wed, Nov 6, 2013 22:50:46 GMT+00:00
Subject: FW: Copy of your district policy

Do you know if we have school board policy on restraint/isolation?  If so, we should review
as the rules are changing.  J
 
K
 
 

From: Julie Fischer [mailto:julief@crescent.wednet.edu] 
Sent: Wednesday, November 06, 2013 7:35 AM
To: 'Lisa Deen'; John Grant A.; Allen, Jeff; Anita Baisley; Becky Brand; Bill Mosiman; Cassandra
(Sam) Rosenbloom; Cliff Huenergard; Bidwell, Debra; John Bresko; Ritter, Kandy; Kate Wenzl,
Port Angeles SpEd Director; Kathryn Coleman; Sanderson, Kati; Kelly Rocke; Kyle Weakley;
Leslie Mraz; Lorna Nelson; Killion, Mary; Paul Bert; Rachel Davenport; Reandeau, Rita; Shelley
Langston; Wally Lis
Subject: Copy of your district policy
 

Happy Wednesday,
 
I was wondering if you might be able to send me a copy of
your district’s use of restraint/isolation policy.  I recently
discovered that we do not have a policy in place and will
obviously need to have one adopted.
 
Thanks much in advance for your help!
~Julie
 
Julie Fischer
Special Education Teacher and Case Manager
MAP Coordinator
Child Find Coordinator
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